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New Service Indicator for 

Child and Family Team (CFT) 

Meetings

The Child and Family Team meetings are a distinct and mandatory service for 

Pathways to Well-Being enhanced youth.  In an effort to track and record  the 

number of Child and Family Team meetings in which BHS providers participate, a 

new service indicator for CFT meetings has been added into the CCBH Electronic 

Health Record effective January 1, 2016.   

When completing the service entry either on a progress note or in the Individual 

Service Entry view, please be sure to select “Child and Family Team (CFT)” in the 

field for Provided To. 

Please note that a memo dated 1-08-16 had been forwarded to providers by Steve 

Jones, LCSW, Quality Management Program Manager, also informing of this 

addition and this information is also located on page 2 of the January 2016 “Up to 

the Minute” 

Questions regarding this new service indicator may be directed to 

QIMatters.hhsa@sdcounty.ca.gov  
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